## **Gentet, Matthias**

 From:
 Marfleet, Patrick

 Sent:
 08 January 2016 17:04

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: planning permission 23 Mackeson Road

We want to hear your views on the changes we are proposing to how we consult on planning applications. To find out more and have your say visit <a href="www.camden.gov.uk/sci">www.camden.gov.uk/sci</a>. Consultation closes on the 20 January 2016.

From: peter bruggen [mailto: Sent: 08 January 2016 16:56

To: Marfleet, Patrick

Subject: planning permission 23 Mackeson Road

From Peter Bruggen, 21 Mackeson Road, N2W3 2LU

08 January 2016

Dear Mr Marfleet

PLANNING APPLICATION 2015/6501/P

## 23 A MACKESON ROAD

I write now on behalf of our neighbour, Ms Pat Stacke. When I learned from your colleague Courtney that objections had to be in today, I phoned Ms Stacke immediately.

She could not bear even to talk to me, but hoped she might be better able to do so tomorrow. She asked me to write to you on her behalf.

Ms Stacke is 86 years old and has been in this building adjacent to us for nearly 50 years as council tenant in the middle flat at No 23. The other two flats have been bought and the Council has the freehold.

Ms Stacke is handicapped and is in poor health. She had been a seriously respected detective Sargent in the Police Force when she had a sudden stroke, from which she has never recovered. While here she has had cancer with many complications and has little mobility.

In this state she feels especially vulnerable to the irritations of building work. It is extremely hard work for her to move from one room in her apartment to another. She has

been desperately disturbed by the noise and vibrations this last two weeks and dreads more of it.

On Ms Stacke's behalf, please help

Yours sincerely Peter Bruggen, 21 Mackeson Road